Redacted

January 18, 2008

Jeff Rask

Global Account Manager
Government & Education Solutions
Qwest Communications

501 W. 2™ Avenue, Suite 100
Spokane. WA 99201

Regarding: _I(c-.;us:.\l for NXX

Dear Jett.

is expanding the

acilities this vear and upcoming years.

located at
existing campus through construction o
As a result of this 5 year growth plan and long range planning,

additional
will require

has

additional phone numbers for the campus. Several times in the past,
requested limited blocks of numbers. only to run out and need additional numbers. These
requests have required multiple prefixes which have caused problems for

would now like to reserve an entire NXX block to accommodate this future

arowth,

As part of the campus expansion beginning this Spring/Summer 2008: (505 new numbers)
housing facility, which will require 250 new numbers.

and associated programs are expanding and will move into a
which will require 100 new numbers.

will be complete and require 50 new numbers

is expanding their program and their new addition will

We are opening a new

|

newly remodelec

Phase | of the

be complete and required 50 new numbers,
Parking Garage structure will be complete and require 30 new numbers
will be renovated for academic use and require 50 new numbers

2009 (350 new numbers)

Phase Il and Il of the Soccer Complex will be complete and require 50 new numbers
Phase I of the 0 accommodate student residence will be

complete and require 300 new numbers
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2010 (150 to 300 new numbers)
Phase [I and possibly III of the to accommodate student

residence will be complete and require 300 new numbers

2012/Long Range Planning over the next 10 years... (430 new numbers)
Construction of a new for program expansion will require 250 new
numbers.

Construction of a new -umnp'ic_\ for program expansion will require 150 new
numbers.

Construction of a new parking garage to accommodate campus growth will require 30 new

numbers.

will replace most of the active series of numbers which currently operate with
with the new prefix provided by Qwest. Exceptions see chart

the pre

attached in red.

q spring semester ends in May so we would like to activate the new numbers on
June 1. 2 ich will coordinate with the academic schedule.
J 1. 2008 which will coordinate wit

would like to keep the staff/faculty numbers currently beginning

If possibl
with

along with the new prefix for a few months after the June 1, 2008 date to
gase transition from the old number to the new number. However, the Student extensions in

new prefix and those ranges are activated as of June 17 ti".,\'i;t."pt'mnu\\'iﬂ need to

stay active along with the new prefi
number).

since this is the on-campus emergency/security

is the campus main number to our Switchboard and Auto Attendant and is in
also need to

publications.

remain active.

will return 5000 +/- numbers during the course of conversion to the new
NXX. For ease of transition, we require the returned numbers receive intercept recordings

for 1 year. or the life of the directory.
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[ look forward to working with Qwest on this transition. [f you have questions, please let me

know.

Sincerely,
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